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 Charge 
The Faculty Senate Advisory Board membership is comprised of former Faculty Senate Chairs. The Advisory Board advises the current Faculty Senate Chair in meetings with the Executive Committee once every long semester, and more often should circumstances demand it. 
 The Faculty Senate Immediate Past-chair serves as Chair of the Faculty Senate Advisory Board and develops the agenda for Faculty Senate Advisory Board meetings in coordination with the Faculty Senate Chair. 
 Proceedings 
The Faculty Senate Advisory Board (FSAB) met on October 5, 2017, and on February 15, 2018. The Senate Chair briefed the FSAB on current work and issues relevant to the Senate. The FSAB then engaged in rich conversations drawing on the institutional memory and wisdom of Past-chairs. Topics included shared governance at TCU, relations with other stakeholders, and retiree’s health benefits. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jesús Castro-Balbi, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chair, FASB 

